
Notice: College Closure for Holi Festival  

 

 

Date : 15 Feb 2024 

 

Dear Students, 

 

We're excited to announce that the college will be closed from March 22nd to March 27th in 

celebration of the vibrant and colorful festival of Holi! 

 

During this time, all regular classes and administrative activities will be suspended to allow 

everyone to partake in the festivities and enjoy this special time with family and friends. 

 

Please note that the college's normal operations will resume on March 28th, 2024. All 

students are required to return to college on this date, ready to resume their studies. 

 

We wish you a joyful and safe Holi celebration filled with laughter, love, and vibrant colors! 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Principal  

 

CARE College  


